
In dieser E-mail an Jacob Pape berichtet die Schulleiterin der Narumu Secondary School 

über die Planung des neuen Gebäudes: 

 

 
Sent: Sat, July 9, 2011 1:19:42 PM 

 

 

Dear Jacob ;  

Thank you very much  for your encourage letter and  good communication 

which you have done to me  through mobile phone. May God bless you . 

TODAY in my school we have electrical LIGHT  SO  I Can READ  the message 

which you sent it to me  instead of going to 18 kilometers in the town from 

the school. Thank you for understand the problem which is in my new school. 

I have  also   meet with parents of the students and they were very happy and 

they promised to help me by try what ever they can do to collect their own 

money for build the stuff  quarters . The bishop also promised to look a 

proper area for build the house  and give us a firm contractor who will guide 

and  inspect the buildings. Jacob If it is God wishes one day you will come i n 

Tanzania  and visit  this small school which  is in the  poor village and you will  

see the  use of money which you will send to us soon.  I have so many things  

which I want to do for the sake of my poor  students and poor parents around 

my school but I don't have money. I hope God will guide me on how to solve 

this problems and I believe God  will give me more  benefactors like you. 

Thanks  again and again for speak with  to me   by your phone . God will 

reward you. Well come in Tanzania  . Please. Yours  sincerely, fulkweka Sr. 

Fulgensia Kweka 
 


